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On Saturday, April 27th, 2013 , the 68th Precinct along with he Drug Enforcement

Administration (DEA) will be participating in a nationwide prescription drug take-back plan.

This initiative allows everyone including pharmacists, to dispose of unwanted or expired

pills, which will help prevent the abuse and the theft of these medications.

If you have any unused or expired medication that you would like to dispose of please bring

it to the 68th Precinct (333 65th Street) this Saturday between the hours of 10:00 a.m. and 2:00

p.m. For those of you who cannot make it on Saturday, there will be boxes to drop off these

items in front of the following precincts tomorrow (April 25th): 90th Precinct (211 Union

Avenue), 66th Precinct (5822 16th Avenue) and the71st Precinct (421Empire Blvd).

- The 68th Precinct Community Council

 

 

 

 

 



 


